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DATE

DONOR NAME

ADDRESS

CITY, STATE ZIP

Dear DONOR,

On behalf of the Assistive Technology Partnership (ATP) and AT4ALL, I would like to thank you for donating the following equipment:

ITEM(S)

ATP is a government not-for-profit agency that serves Nebraskans experiencing disabilities across the state who have assistive technology needs.  ATP works with individuals, parents, schools, agencies, and businesses to provide those in need necessary equipment.  There are no fees for these services.

Your donated equipment will be incorporated into the recycling program and listed on our website - www.at4all.com - Assistive Technology for All.  Examples of the people your donation will help include people with disabilities, parents of children with disabilities, people who are ineligible to receive funding assistance for assistive technology, and many more. 

Equipment donations to ATP are generally tax-deductible at their present fair market value.  However, you should check with your tax advisor to determine the correct amount of the deduction.  The Internal Revenue Service Code places the responsibility for determining the fair market value upon the donor rather than the organization receiving the gift.  No goods or services were received for this donation.

Thank you again for giving us this opportunity to put previously used equipment to good use.  

Sincerely,

ATP STAFF NAME

ATP STAFF TITLE

